

Newsletter 2 March2012

Club email Web page

secretary@southcoastcycling.org.au southcoastcycling.org.au

Coming SCC events

2 March Corsa Cycle Centre Series

9 March Corsa Cycle Centre Series

12 March – Interclub Track
Championships
16 March Corsa Cycle Centre Series

23 March Corsa Cycle Centre Series

30 March – End of Season SCC Racing & Presentation

Interclub Championships & Adelaide Cup on Wheels

12 March 2012 Edwardstown Velodrome

Enter tonight or on club web page by 5 March

Seniors \$15
Juniors \$10
Racing starts @ 10

182 GOUGER STREET ADELAIDE ●8221 5068

Www.cors rcyclecentre.com



King of Bling



At Corsa Cycle Centre, we realise the perfect ride is not just about the bike.

Component selection, bike position and good health also contribute greatly to the perfect ride.

Both Michele and Steve have worked on numerous teams both Internationally and Nationally including Selle Italia, T-Mobile, Milram, Saving & Loans and winning the Tour Down Under with Uni SA. so we are confident in providing Professional Market Standard in the Servicing Department whilst offering Bike Setup and leading knowledge in Components.

Our Service workshop uses Environmentally friendly products enabling future cyclist enthusiasts to also experience the Perfect Ride.

Our ethos of looking after a complete well-being of the cyclist is further reflected by our partnerships with Health Professionals

UPFRONT BIKES





Roseneath Organics products are available purchase through Buzz Massage, please contact Renee for further details or ask at your next appointment



Get your legs in tip top shape in preparation for the Masters State Track Cycling Championships.

Sports Leg Massage 30min - \$35

Buzz Massage - call Reneé to make appt 0402 045 237





Volunteers needed for Super Tuesday bike count......1,2,3,4

Adelaide City Council is seeking volunteers to assist with this year's Super Tuesday bike counts that will take place on Tuesday 6 March 2012.

Volunteers will be needed to be in place to help monitor bike counts from 7am to 9am at nominated locations.

Volunteers may nominate which intersection they would like to monitor, though priority will be given to those who nominated for last year's counts.

Two intersections have already been taken: Peacock Road / Greenhill Road and North Terrace / Pulteney Street.

If you are interested in helping with the counts, please contact Nick Nash at Adelaide City Council by e-mail N.Nash@adelaidecitycouncil.com or by phoning 8203 7562.